
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

October: Responsibility 

Oct. 1st – VPK payment #6 due 

 

Oct. 2nd – Custodian Appreciation 

Day!  We have the best!; Fire 

Prevention visit at PVPV 

 

Oct. 3rd – Fun Friday!  Wear a 

Hawaiian shirt. 

 

Oct. 6th – ILC Appreciation Day – 

Thank you Mrs. Young!; SAC 

meeting at 3:15 (Rawlings Media 

Center) 

 

Oct. 8th – PINK OUT!  Wear pink for 

Breast Cancer Awareness  

 

Oct. 10th – End of Quarter 1 

 

Oct. 13th – NO SCHOOL – Teacher 

Planning 

 

Oct. 15th – VPK payment #7 due 

 

Oct. 20th-24th – Bus Driver 

Appreciation Week and Character 

Counts Week 

 

Oct. 22nd – Report cards on HAC 

 

Oct. 23rd – Kid of Character 

Celebration for Responsibility at 

9:00am 

 

Oct. 25th – Jail Break 5K Walk/Run 

8:00am 

 

Oct. 27th – Last day for Boo Grams 

 

Oct. 30th – Trunk or Treat from 6-7PM 

(set up trunk at 5:30pm) 

 

Oct. 31st – Book Character Parade  

Rawlings @ 9:00am, PVPV @ 9:45am 

 

PVPV (grades VPK-2) 

630 A1A North 

Ponte Vedra Beach 

(904) 547-3820 

 

Rawlings (grades 3-5) 

610 A1A North 

Ponte Vedra Beach 

(904) 547-8570 

 
 

A Note from the Principal 
 
Dear Sea Turtle Family, 
 

Thank you for helping make this year’s Turtle Trot such an awesome success! 

Together, we raised over $143,000, and every dollar will go right back to 

supporting our school. We are so grateful for your generosity, spirit, and turtle 

pride!   
 

I have some exciting news to share!  Congratulations to our… 

• Teacher of the Year - AnneMarie Young, Instructional Literacy Coach 

• Rookie Teacher of the Year - Caroline Durham, 4th grade teacher 

• School Related Employee of the Year - James McCarthy, Maintenance 

Manager 

These incredible employees are so deserving of these awards, and we are 

thankful for all they do for our school community!   
 

We are looking forward to a great month ahead!  Work hard, be kind, be 

awesome! 
 
Mrs. Jill Hillier 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

Dates to Know

https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us 

https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Information  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Bus Driver Appreciation Week 

Oct. 20-24th  
 

Does your child ride the bus?  If so, 

please consider celebrating your 

awesome bus driver during Bus Driver 

Appreciation Week.  Here are some 

ideas: 

• Make a thank you card. 

• Draw a picture. 

• Write a letter. 

• Sweet treat 

• Breakfast 

• Refreshing drink 

• Gift card 
 



 

  

       Sunshine Fund: Helping Our School Community Shine Brighter        

The PTO is proud to introduce the Sunshine Fund—a new initiative designed to support students and staff through difficult times. 

Whether it's providing a small treat or note of encouragement, or meeting urgent needs like clothing, school supplies, or holiday 

meals, this fund is here to show we care. 

       How to Request Support 
Parents or staff can submit a confidential request for Sunshine Grant support directly to our school counselors or PTO Outreach 

members: 

       Mrs. Harrington – Heather.Harrington@stjohns.k12.fl.us  

       Mrs. Hollis – Kim.Hollis@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

       Beverly Reilly – BRRosenbloom@gmail.com  

       Sara Ryan – sararyan812@gmail.com  

Please include a brief description of the need. All requests will be considered on a first-come, first-served basis, depending on 

available funds. 

     Who’s Eligible? 

Students, their families or staff experiencing hardship—whether financial, medical, or emotional—may qualify. Our goal is to meet 

overlooked or urgent needs with compassion and discretion. 

          We Need Your Help! 

If you'd like to help support the Sunshine Fund and bring some light into someone’s day, you can donate here: 

      Donate to the Sunshine Fund https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B044BAFA622ABFC1-58877782-sunshine 

Every dollar makes a difference. Thank you for supporting our school community! 

 

Questions about Boo Grams? 

 

Please contact Mrs. Luce at  

Susan.Luce@stjohns.k12.fl.us 
 

mailto:Heather.Harrington@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:Kim.Hollis@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:BRRosenbloom@gmail.com
mailto:sararyan812@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B044BAFA622ABFC1-58877782-sunshine
mailto:Susan.Luce@stjohns.k12.fl.us


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Hours 
8:00 - Doors open for students in K-5 
 

8:15 - First bell, doors open for VPK 
 

8:25 - Tardy bell; School day begins 
 

2:45 - Dismissal for K-5 (1:45 early dismissal 

every Wednesday) 
 

2:55 - Dismissal for VPK (1:55 early dismissal 

every Wednesday) 
 

 

We have had a great start to the 2025/2026 school year.  Our amazing extended day staff has stepped it up 

with some wonderful activities to entertain your children while they are with us.  Our new program with 30-minute 

intervals continues to be a great success! 

 

There are some slots open on the first and second grade rosters.   If you would like to add your child, please 

contact me at gail.catania@stjohns.k12.fl.us or call 904-547-3830.  Please complete the registration form on the 

Extended Day Link.  Extended Day & Enrichment Programs – PVPV-Rawlings Elementary School (stjohns.k12.fl.us) 

 

Enrichment Camps are in full swing. There may be some openings so if you are interested, please contact the 

camp directly at the following link.  Enrichment Camps – PVPV-Rawlings Elementary School (stjohns.k12.fl.us).  If 

your child is participating, you must complete the Non-ACE Registration form and return it to me along with the 

$25 fee. 

Payment #4 for Extended Day is due October 10th. 

 

ATTENDANCE/PICKUP:  If your child is not going to attend ACE on any given day, you MUST EMAIL/CALL your 

child’s teacher and Mrs. Catania to avoid holding up buses: 

gail.catania@stjohns.k12.fl.us / 904-547-3830 

PVPV: 904-547-3821 

Rawlings: 904-547-8570 

TRANSPORTATION CHANGES SHOULD BE AVOIDED AFTER 2 PM. 

 

PLEASE PICK UP NO LATER THAN 6:00 PM.  There is $1 per minute late fee after 6:00 PM and after 5:00 PM on the 

following evenings: Before Thanksgiving Break, Christmas Break, Spring Break and the Last Day of School. 

 

Media Center News 

 Click the link below to see our AR Superstars

and ! 

https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/media/ 

 

 

Clinic News 
.        

Please visit the Clinic website at https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/clinic/  

 

If you have any questions, please call your student’s respective clinic. 

 

PVPV: Nurse McKay 904-547-3834                Rawlings: Nurse Masley and Nurse Cavallini 904-547-8573 
                     

 

Noteworthy News from  

Ms. Livingston!  

🎵 
Rawlings Music Teacher 

 
https://teachers.stjohns.k12.fl.us/livingston-k/ 

 

Report Cards on Home Access Center 
October 22, 2025 

 

Please log into your child’s HAC account to view 

his/her report card for the first nine weeks. 

 
Please visit https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/hac/ to learn 

more about how to access your HAC account. 

 

Contact your child’s teacher if you have questions 

regarding grades on the report card. 

mailto:gail.catania@stjohns.k12.fl.us
https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/extended-day-programs/
https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/enrichment-camps/
https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/media/
https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/clinic/
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteachers.stjohns.k12.fl.us%2Flivingston-k%2F&data=05%7C02%7CKatherine.Sampogna%40stjohns.k12.fl.us%7C6ce4e9719cb8456893a308dcc75c9b32%7Cb3b3d057fc124f3f92f472be6e844351%7C0%7C0%7C638604447779321782%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Q8BgJrCK%2F1%2F6lzJu0%2B9UKzAT6ssRFbVOTjK271ZBaUc%3D&reserved=0
https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/hac/


 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PVPV Rawlings Proudly Supports Character Counts! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Which school has the BEST, most INCREDIBLE, all 

around TURTLEY AWESOME PTO?  We do! 

 

There are many benefits to being a member of 

our Parent Teacher Organization, including but 

not limited to, meeting new families, staying 

informed, getting involved in our school, 

volunteer opportunities, special perks for school 

events, car magnet, and so much more! 

 

PLEASE CLICK HERE TO JOIN OUR PTO. 

 

There are TWO spirit rocks at our school.  For a 

reservation of $35/day, congratulate your 

favorite student, wish them happy 

birthday, show appreciation to your favorite 

teacher, or just let everyone know how much 

you love PVPV/Rawlings! 

 

CLICK HERE TO RENT THE ROCK. 

 
 
 

https://pvpvrawlingspto.membershiptoolkit.com/pvpv_rawlings_membership
https://pvpvrawlingspto.membershiptoolkit.com/renttherock


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cafeteria News 
 

Please visit our Sea Turtle Café’s  

website for information: 

https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/food/ 

No Electronic Devices 
 

In accordance with House Bill 1105, the use of wireless 

communication devices by elementary students is strictly 

prohibited during the school day.  

 

Watches, phones, iPads, tablets, etc. are to be turned off 

and kept in backpacks during the school day and while 

riding the school bus.  

Blessings in a Backpack is a program made 

available through generous donors which is designed to 

supplement student nutrient needs over the weekends. 

Children participating in this program will receive a bag 

consisting of non-perishable food every Friday. The bag will 

be given to the child in a discreet and caring manner 

through the school counselor’s office. This program is 

offered to your child, if needed, throughout the school 

year at no cost to you.  

  

If you would like for your child to participate in the 

program, please contact Heather Harrington or Kim Hollis, 

School Counselors, at Heather.Harrington@stjohns.k12.fl.us 

or Kim.Hollis@stjohns.k12.fl.us  
 

 
 
 
 

 

New Worlds Reading 
 

The New Worlds Reading Initiative strives to 

improve literacy among Florida students by 

providing families with the tools to read and 

grow at home. 

 

To qualify for New Worlds Reading, students 

must be VPK - 5th graders who are not yet 

meeting grade level expectations in reading 

in Florida VPK programs, public schools, and 

charter schools. 

 

Use the link or QR code below to see if your 

student qualifies for this wonderful 

opportunity. 

 

Please visit this site if you are interested: 

Welcome to New Worlds Reading - Apply 

Today!  

 

https://www-pvmkr.stjohns.k12.fl.us/food/
mailto:Heather.Harrington@stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:Kim.Hollis@stjohns.k12.fl.us
https://www.newworldsreading.com/en/
https://www.newworldsreading.com/en/


 

 

https://apps.raptortech.com/Apply/OTY0OTplbi1VUw==

